
 

 

 
 

VILLAGE OF HANOVER PARK 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 Public Notice is hereby given pursuant to the Open Meetings Act - Illinois Compiled 
Statutes, Chapter 5, Act 120, Section 1.01 (5 ILCS 120/1.01 et seq.) that the 

 
SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE 
 
SHALL CANCEL THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING on January 5, 2022.  
 
Wednesday, January 5, 2022 in Room 212 
 
 

LACK OF AGENDA 
 

 
Posted on: _December 29, 2021 
 
 
 
 
By___________________________ 
     Kristy Merrill, Village Clerk 
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